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NL Mission in Geneva


@NLinGeneva

#KingdomNL is shocked by a recent interview with a member of the 
@UN_HRC
Commission of Inquiry on #Israel/oPT in which he refers to the “Jewish Lobby”and questions Israel’s UN membership. We strongly condemn antisemitism - these #CoI member remarks are unacceptable.
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